
Hello and welcome to 3/4D! 

I hope you are all well and staying safe with your families at home. I know it has been a 

difficult time for everybody lately, but I wanted to let you know how thrilled I am to be your 

teacher in September. I can’t wait to get to know you all and for us to begin our new journey 

together as a class!  

I would also like to use this letter to tell you a little bit about myself. I live with my dog, 

Willow. She is a beagle and is very greedy! In fact, I can’t leave any food lying around the 

house because it will be sure to disappear! I love watching and playing sport; and keep myself 

active by running, cycling and playing badminton. I have completed lots of running events, 

including the London marathon during its hottest year in history! When I am not exercising, I 

enjoy cooking, watching films and spending time with my family. 

I have been keeping very busy planning lots of interesting topics for us to explore during the 

Autumn term. In our History and Geography lessons we will be learning all about the Romans, 

where they settled and how they lived. Our Science afternoons will be filled with exciting 

investigations focusing on forces, magnets and electricity; and by the end you should be able to 

show off your new knowledge with a range of tricky, scientific vocabulary!  

When you come back in September, I will be waiting outside on the Key Stage 2 playground to 

meet you and show you where to go. Our classroom will be the same room that I was in last 

year, and all of your coat pegs and trays are already labelled and waiting for you. Make 

sure you bring your biggest smiles with you, as I know that we are going to have a great year! 

We will be meeting new people, learning new names, meeting new friends and helping each 

other. I hope you all have a lovely summer holiday and make lots of wonderful memories. I 

can’t wait to hear about them! 

See you soon! 

Miss Dorricott  

    

 


